
CONTRACTS UPDATE – 6/11/2021 

Materials  

The existing MALiA materials contracts with 17 vendors have been renewed with no more optional one-

year renewals remaining.  The renewal documents covering July 1, 2021 through June 30, 2022 have 

been posted on the MALiA website at http://malialibrary.org/library-materials/.   In spring 2022, a new 

RFP will be issued so that new materials contracts can be in place by July 1, 2022.    

Serials 

A new RFP was issued in March 2021 and new serials contracts were awarded in May to three vendors:  

Ebsco, Jupiter, and WT Cox.  These are the same vendors with existing serials contracts.  The new serials 

contract # is LVA-SER-21-003 and the contract period is three years with two optional one-year 

renewals.   The new serials contracts start July 1, 2021 and will be posted on the MALiA website at 

http://malialibrary.org/services-3/ during the last week in June.   Attachments B and C in the new serials 

contracts will show the vendor service requirements and discounts in effect for the contract period. 

Supplies 

A new RFP was issued in March 2021 and new supplies contract awards are being finalized.   The new 

supplies contract # is LVA-SUP-21-004 and the contract period is three years with two optional one-year 

renewals.   The new supplies contracts start July 1, 2021 and will be posted on the MALiA website at 

http://malialibrary.org/library-supplies/ during the last week in June.  Attachments B and C in the new 

supplies contracts will show the vendor service requirements and discounts in effect for the contract 

period.  
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